FEBRUARY NEWS 2014

February Highlights

- Valentine's Day Parties -Thursday, February 14th.
 Sign up party sheets will be available for your child's classroom.
- Please join us for our Winter Music Festival on
 Thursday, February 20th at
 7pm. Please ensure that
 your child has gone to the
 restroom before arriving in
 their classroom by 6:45
 pm. Church clothes are
 appropriate.

1 John 4:16

" And so we know and rely on the love that God has for us. **God is Love**. Whoever lives in love lives in God, and God in him." NIV



Remember that everyone must access the facility using their Personal Identification Number or press the button for help. **Do not** allow others to enter the center when you arrive or depart. Safety 1st!

Happy February! This is the shortest month of the year and we will be very busy! Our theme for this month is Love, giving, sharing, and kindness. We want to thank you for sharing your child(ren) with us. We are blessed by being a part of your child's educational journey! Your child was evaluated in January using the Milestones for their age. If you wish to have a parent/teacher conference, please contact your child's teacher. Thank you!

2's News

Letter focus for this month is T, U, V, W. We are using the color orange in our artwork. We are exploring trains, the numbers 1-9 and our Bible focus will be Moses and Joshua. We will talk about Valentine's Day. We are also asking for donations for the local animal shelter. These items can be brought in at any time throughout the month of February. The following donations are needed:

- Paper Towels
- Newspapers
- Windex
- Kitty Litter
- Dog/Cat food

Thank you in advance!

Ms. Emily, Ms. Kristen, Ms. Angee, Ms. Treisha

3's & 4's News

For February our letter focus will be Kk, Vv, Gg, review week. Since we are focusing on love and sharing we would love to share donations for the local animal shelter. You may bring the following items anytime this month.

- Paper Towels
- Blankets
- Windex
- Bleach/Pinesol/ Lysol
- Dog/Cat food

Thank you,

Ms. Amanda, Ms. Becky, Ms. Chanisha, Ms. Stacey

4's & 5's News

- Our letter focus for this month will be Kk, Vv, Gg, and review week. Our class is asking for donations to a program that packs children's backpacks with food. We are asking for the following donations:
- Individual mac & cheese
- Slim Jim's
- Chef Boyardee
- Individual Crackers

These items may be brought in anytime in the month of February. Thank you, Ms. Eve, Ms. Brenda, Ms. Brianne, Ms. Holley, Ms. Grace, Ms. Olivia